Cycle for a 

GM-Free Europe
On Saturday the 18th June 

there is a Europe-wide program of anti-GM actions with the aim of making the whole of Europe GM free.
 

Joining many European protest groups GM-Free Cymru has organised an event in St David's during which St David's City Council, our AM, politicians and residents will sign a petition demanding that EU law must include the democratic right of local and regional governments to decide whether GM crops can be cultivated in their area.
As part of the celebration and day of action there will be a cycle ride leaving from the square in Mathry at 12.30 to arrive in St. David's around 2.30pm.
This will commemorate the successful local action of three years ago when our local community kept Pembrokeshire GM-free.
Many cyclists dressed as Rebecca will honour the memory of the successful community action of our ancestors in the 1800s.
 

Gm-Free Cymru hopes you will be able to get involved in this cycle ride. The more cyclists, the better, and if you can't cycle your support in Mathry and St. David's would be much appreciated.
 

For more information call Gerald- 07879664703 or Jim-07980290522

For a GM-free Europe- Its now or never
